
As the head of a 700-member motor scooter club in the Portland region, I strongly encourage passage of SB 574. It's a common 
sense measure which deals with issues like lane-splitting in a reasonable and safety-focused way. Leaving this a gaping hole in our 
traffic laws only encourages more lawless driving and riding, not less. Please pass SB 574. 


